
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: Project Estimate Paper 260507.doc 

David, 

I think it would be an error to let this go just now. Indeed, I am thinking of proposing that we establish a task-force 
comprising tie, tel & CEC to look at how we could get this over the door for say £575m. I would propose a small team 
look at all aspects of costs after we get some clarity on outcome. 

What do you think? 

Willie 

From: Stewart McGarrity 
Sent: 30 May 2007 08:12 
To: Willie Gallagher; Jim McEwan; Graeme Bissett; Steven Bell 
Subject: COMMERCIALLY SENSITIVE 

COMMERCIALLY SENSITIVE 

Dear All, 

The attached is what Geoff Gilbert has delivered as an update to his cost certainty/confidence paper to TS back in 
February. Maybe we can discuss if we still envisage turning this into another briefing paper at this stage and if the 
answer is yes I'll work on it with Geoff? 

Stewart 

From: Geoff Gilbert 
Sent: Tue 29/05/2007 14:45 
To: Stewart McGarrity 
Subject: Project Estimate Paper 260507 

Stewart 

Draft paper on cost certainty, culled largely from the paper submitted in January to TS. 

Let me know if you wish to discuss this. 

Regards 

Geoff 
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